
  

Victorian NTM – Western Port   

 

 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general 

information. 

 

Victorian NTM 123/23 Western Port 

MS1 Replacement Buoy Reinstated 

 

Effective  14th  March  2023 

 

Details: The lit special mark buoy, (Fl. Y. 3s), replacing MS1 pile in 

position 38° 21.54’ S; 145° 14.49’ E has been reinstated. 

Previous Notice:    Victorian NTM 041/23 is hereby cancelled. 

                                   Please see Victorian NTM 194/22, 195/22 

Further Notice: Further notice will be issued. 

 

 

Capt. Martin Leavold 

Deputy Harbour Master  

Port of Hastings  
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